
  The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

News from around the Classes 

It has been a great week at Isaac Newton. The children 

have worked so hard and their behaviour has been 

impeccable. Here is what they have learning about this 

week. 

The children in Reception saved Mr Hill from the Evil 

Peas Lazer Maze by making their own Superhero 

Gadgets. 

Year 1 made scrumptious candy cottage pictures to aid 

their writing about Hansel and Gretel. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have written their best writing ever, about 

forests and produced amazing collages based on the 

work of Andy Goldsworthy, while Year 3 have been 

learning all about Skara Brae and rocks. 

 

 

Year 4 have been learning about 
Starr Carr from Stone Age times 

and making their own tools. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have been making potato contours and card 
models of mountains. Year 6 have been creating spring 
pictures with descriptions and fantastic report writing. 
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Swimming 

There is no swimming for Year 5 next week as there is 

a swimming gala. 

P.E Kit 

The children still need their tracksuit bottoms and 

leggings for PE whilst the weather is cold outside. 

Tuck Shop 

The money collected from the Tuck Shop has been used 

to buy new books, footballs, bibs, basket balls, skipping 
ropes, Zumba DVD, dolls and prams.  The items bought 
were all chosen by the children and delivered to the 

year groups.  

 

Homework 

Homework grids are 
available on the school 
website and from your child’s 
teacher. We’ve had some 

amazing homework in this 
week.  

Dates For Your Diary: 

24th Jan Rag Bag collection 

24th Jan Y1 & 2 trip to Wyville Forest 

7th Feb  Family Bingo (Tickets available from 

the Office) 

9th Feb Last day before half term 

19th Feb Children back in school 

1st March  World Book Day (More info to 

follow) 

20th March Parents’ Evening 

21st March Parents’ Evening 

23rd March  Sports Relief (more info to follow) 


